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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:15 AM
To: 'Deena L. Van Camp'
Cc: Allyn Begnoche; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. 

Health
Subject: RE: Extension Request - Oakland, CA - Case Number RO0001389 -

Deena, 

Your extension request until September 7, 2018 has been approved. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
 

From: Deena L. Van Camp [mailto:deena.l.vancamp@gm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 10:29 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: Allyn Begnoche <Allyn.Begnoche@arcadis.com> 
Subject: Extension Request - Oakland, CA - Case Number RO0001389 - 
 
GMC Truck Center 
8099 S Coliseum Way 
Oakland, CA 
 
Thank you for our communications this morning.  As discussed, Argonaut Holdings and 
General Motors LLC f/k/a General Motors Company are requesting an extension until 
September 7, 2018 in order to provide you with the missing Electronic Submittal of 
Information referenced in the June 27, 2018 Notice to Comply.   
 
We will be reaching out the current property owner regarding the other items referenced 
in your previous communications and will get back with you. 
 
Please reply with your acceptance of this extension. 
 
Deena L. VanCamp, P. E. 
GM  - Sustainable Workplaces 
30400 Van Dyke Ave – 5th Floor 
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Warren, MI  48093-2368 
Deena.l.vancamp@gm.com 
T 586-404-0496 
 

 
 
 
 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific statement to the 
contrary is included in this message.  
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. It may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, transmission, dissemination or other use, or taking 
of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the sender and delete it from your 
computer.  


